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12/01/2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SATs Information Meeting – Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
 

As you are aware, the children in year 6 will be taking their SATs during May 2024. 

In order for you to be fully aware of the requirements of the tests and the expectations of the 
children, we would like to invite you to attend a SATs information meeting, for parents/ carers 
only, on Tuesday 23rd January . There will be two sessions held with the hope that all parents/ 
carers will be able to attend. Both meetings will be held in the year 6 classroom, the first session  
from 3:15pm – 3.45pm and the second at 5.00pm. 

We will aim to give you an overview of the testing process and also to answer any queries you 
may have.  Mrs Sawyer and Mr Hutton will be present at the meeting and will be available to chat 
with you if you have any questions.  

We hope that you will be able to attend and would ask that you complete and return the slip below 
so that we can set up accordingly.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sawyer and Mr Hutton 

Year 6 Teachers 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SATS Meeting Tuesday 23rd January 2024 

 

Name of Child………………………………………………………….. 

I will be attending the session (please  ✓ the appropriate box) 

 3:15pm 

 5:00pm  

Signed…………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 

Please return by Thursday 18th January 2024 
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